
7. 19 FENDALTON ROAD – PROPOSED LANDSCAPING

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy (Area Engineer Fendalton), DDI 3772724

Corporate Plan Output:  Landscaping

The purpose of this report is to request that the Board approve for distribution, the submitted plan
showing proposed planting and a public seat.

The Board allocated an amount of $3,500 from its 2001/02 discretionary funds for the landscaping of
the grassed road reserve bounded on the south side by the Avon River, and adjacent to No. 15
Fendalton Road.  If successful it is proposed that this would be the first stage of a series of
landscaping improvements in the section of Fendalton Road between Hagley Park and the Main North
Railway line.

The neighbouring resident at No. 15 has been contacted and is in agreement with the concept.  If all
affected residents are in agreement it is proposed that the planting be done this planting season.

Recommendation: That the plan be approved for public consultation and that subject to no
adverse feedback being received the planting and seat be installed.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the foregoing recommendation be adopted.


